
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

SALT LAKE CITY & COUNTY BUILDING 

JUNE 15, 2016 

All steel and scaffolding materials for the tower are on site.   Upon completion of tower scaffold the 

project team will be analyzing the stone.  After the tower stone evaluation at the end of the month, the 

stone masons will begin with some stone removal for replacement. 

Upcoming activities: 

6/12/16 – 6/28/16 Continue installing tower scaffold 

Parking impacts: 

None planned at this time 

Contact: 

Dawn Wagner, Project Manager, 801-535-6378, Engineeringprojects@slcgov.com 

http://www.slcgov.com/engineering/ccb-projects 
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